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Dear Operator/Payor:

We notified you by aletter dated August 19, 1998, that we scheduled a Public Meeting on
September 15, 1998, in Casper, Wyoming. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss
delivery, reporting, communication, and imbalance issues with interested operators, payors,
and oil purchasers who are involved in the Royalty-in-Kind Pilot Project in Wyoming.

The meeting has been changed to September 14, 1998, from 1:00 to 5:00 p.m., and will be
held at the Wyoming Oil and Gas Commission Building, 777 West First Street, Casper,
Wyoming. You may check the Federal Register and the Royalty Management Program’s
Home Page (www.rmp.mms.gov; go to Library, Legal Room, and Notices) for further details.
If you have any questions about the meeting, please call Mr. Bonn Macy at 202-208-3827.

Sincerely,

é@«k ucy Querques Denett %v/
Associate Director for
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